
BKBM FAMILY LAW HONORED

By  June 6, 2024

DeKalb Pro Bono honored Charles Medlin and those leading the charge towards providing equal access
to justice at its awards luncheon March 13, 2024. Charles Medlin, Marilyn Kapaun, Erin Stone (see
photo) and the Bovis, Kyle, Burch & Medlin Family Law team have volunteered service for 30 years. The
firm’s team is proud to have acted as pro bono Guardians ad litem in cases for low income families of
DeKalb County over the years. It has been a noble mission for us to assist these residents navigate a
complicated legal system and provide service to those very much in need.
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